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July 31, 2019

Mr. Jeff Thorn, P.E.

Assistant Director of Engineering Services
City of Lee’s Summit Public Works Department
220 SE Green Street

Lee's Summit, MO 64063

Re: City of Lee’s Summit
Water Utilities SCADA System Improvements - Phase 2
City Project Number 1553161

Dear Mr. Thorn:

On July 30, 2019 bids were opened for the above referenced project. The bidders and bid amounts
are as follows:

e R.E. Pedrotti Company, Inc. $1,021,537.00
¢ Integrated Controls $ 653,182.00
s  Microcomm $ 790,060.25
e Durkin $ 663,268.25

The four bidders previously submitted pre-qualification packages and had already been verified as
acceptable. The submitted bid documents for all bidders were verified and accepted at the time of
the bid opening.

At this time, based on all available information, HDR hereby recommends award of the Water
Utilities SCADA System Improvements Project — Phase 2 to Integrated Controls, Inc. for the amount
of $653,182.00.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at (816) 360-2708.

Sincerely,
HDR Engineers, Inc.
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Kathy Buechler, P.E.

Cc: Patrick Young, Keith Boyd, HDR




